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@ The PXT model is a great looking doorbell
camera with a strong feature set. The Wi-Fi setup

is very simple to setup, and the battery life is
surprisingly good. However, the PXT’s

performance is a bit disappointing, even for a
720p doorbell. It works better with motion

detection, but in general it just isn’t the best-
looking or performing Wi-Fi camera on the

market. Design The PXT is designed like a regular
camera, with a small camera body, minimal

hardware buttons, and no screen. It's made of
aluminum, and has a very small profile. The

camera is rated IP65 for dust and water
resistance, which is impressive. Its mounting
strap has a comfortable enough fit to carry

around, and also provides 360-degree rotation.
The PXT is equipped with an indoor/outdoor dual-

band Wi-Fi antenna, which has a strong signal
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and is effective at improving reception. The PXT
supports the 900/1900MHz bands, and

802.11b/g/n protocols. It has one dedicated
Amazon Alexa voice input with a very strong

microphone, as well as an IR receiver with three
IR blasters. This is a useful feature if you want to
control the camera with your voice. The PXT also
has an IR blocking port so you can block any IR
transmission from an intruder with a protective

cover. The camera is motion activated and has a
4.3-inch display with a 720p resolution and a

fixed brightness of 150 lumens. There is a
speaker that has a depth of field of 84°, and it

can be directed anywhere you like using the tap-
to-zoom feature. The speaker has a decent

volume, but is rather soft. There is a microphone
that can be used for dual-channel voice

interaction with Alexa. It has a maximum range
of 30 feet. The camera also has a smart battery
indicator, which displays the remaining battery

life. Performance The PXT comes equipped with a
128GB microSD card preinstalled. This is great
for file transfers and local storage. While the

camera is easy to use on Wi-Fi, there are times
when it simply doesn't work. It tends to have a
lot of trouble detecting other Wi-Fi devices or
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connecting to Wi-Fi networks, but it's generally
reliable once the PXT connects to a network.

Unlike other devices, the PXT has a very limited
feature set. There are 6d1f23a050
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